
 

  

To: Dr. Karla Guseman 
 
From: Jamila Cage, Director of Special Services 
 
Date: November 5, 2024 
 
Re: 2024 Special Services: Intergovernmental Agreement with The School Association for 

Special Education in DuPage County (SASED) 
 
CC: Board of Education 
 
 
 
 
I am recommending that we continue to partner through an intergovernmental agreement with 
SASED Transition Center to provide identified services and support as detailed in the student’s 
IEP.     

 
The Administration recommends that the Board of Education approve the Intergovernmental 
Agreement with SASED.  If you have any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
 
 
Jamila Cage 


